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Dear members of the University Council,

Thank you for your letter 38695 with your consent to the main 
elements of the HeQa budget. In your letter 38695 you 
mention that this consent excludes the budgetplan for 
ErasmusX.

As a follow-up, we shared an adjusted budgetplan for 
ErasmusX with you on Monday the 8th of January and these 
were discussed during the plenary meeting on the 9th of 
January and with the HeQa taskforce. In your letter 38699 we 
also received your consent on the Erasmus X budget.

In your letter, you also give advice regarding CLI and 
ErasmusX. Regarding your advice on CLI, we want to thank 
you for your input on the outcome measurements (KPIs). The 
current KPIs are in accordance with the HEQA plans that were 
submitted to the Ministry of Education in 2019. Your comment 
is part of an ongoing discussion and will be elaborated further 
in the HEQA working group together with Mirjam van der 
Woerdt.

Regarding your advice on ErasmusX and the Inclusive 
Education Project, we are planning some sessions where we 
will work on this in co-creation.

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

Prof.dr. A.L. Bredenoord 
Rector Magnificus

Erasmus University Rotterdam


